
   Annual Meeting
October 26, 5:00pm 
Join MTCS staff and families and 

celebrate the election of new board 
members and discover more about the 

MTCS schools. 

20
23

QUESTIONS & CONTACT    
jbuck@emailmtcs.org
Call 612-801-6056  or visit MTCS.org/board-of-directors-annual-meeting with questions.

Electronic voting with ElectionBuddy will be used instead of paper ballots this year. Voters 
will receive a unique ballot link and key via email, text and mail when voting is open and 
can vote electronically anywhere, including voting stations that will be set up at individual 
school sites and the main office from Thursday, October 12 through Thursday, October 26, 
at 5:00pm. Results will be released on Friday, October 27. Please contact Jenny Buck if you 
have questions or need accomodations. Your key can be used on a paper ballot--please 
reach out to Jenny Buck at jbuck@emailmtcs.org for a paper ballot. All information about 
the Annual Meeting and running for a board seat is on the MTCS.org website. Best of luck 
to all the candidates!
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Make the future stronger for children
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Are you interested in running for a seat on the board? There are three open board 
positions. The application must be submitted to Jenny Buck on September 29, before 5 pm. 


